Rosemary Wilkins Cycling Officer

From: Julie Young Member CC
Sent: 17 September 2012 21:31

To: Rosemary Wilkins Cycling Officer **Subject:** Re: Cycle path Essex Uni to Fire Station

Thanks for the update. Please keep me informed.

Julie

---- Original Message -----

From: Rosemary Wilkins Cycling Officer

Sent: Monday, September 17, 2012 10:49 AM

To: Julie Young Member CC

Cc: Simon Walker Engineer; Member Enquiries; Tara Jowett Senior Design Engineer

Subject: RE: Cycle path Essex Uni to Fire Station

Dear Cllr Young

I don't think we have the funding available yet, but I am chasing the answer at the moment. When the funding has been added to the capital programme we will be able to give you a programme for delivery, however the new scheme still requires land purchase so this may delay any construction works or what is finally provided.

I believe we may also need additional funding from the Local Highways Panel to cover the cost of the land purchase, but this also requires confirmation.

Regards

Rosemary Wilkins
Cycling Officer
Strategy & Engagement Team
Highways & Transportation
Phone (01245) 437048 Ednet: 51048 Mobile:

Phone (01245) 437048 Ednet: 51048 Mobile: 07919624500

----Original Message-----

From: Julie Young Member CC Sent: 16 September 2012 17:09

To: Rosemary Wilkins Cycling Officer

Subject: Fw: Cycle path Essex Uni to Fire Station

Can you update me please?

Julie

---- Original Message -----

From: Julie Young Member CC

Sent: Sunday, September 16, 2012 05:04 PM

To: Simon Walker Engineer

Subject: Cycle path Essex Uni to Fire Station

Dear Simon

Now funding has been allocated as 106 money from the Car Park at the Uni, can you provide advice about delivery dates. Be grateful for a responce monday as I have Wivenhoe Town Council Monday night.

Julie